


typical between HR and payroll systems. Previously, once the employee had selected a bene�ts package using the 
HR platform, his or her information had to be entered again into the payroll system so the company would know 
how much to deduct out of the applicant’s pay check every month. Today’s Private Exchange platforms eliminate 
the need for a double-entry process.
 
This process opened up an almost inevitable likelihood that errors would be introduced into the system through 
mistakes in keying in entries, entries not being entered in time, or information going missing or being 
misunderstood. These errors could have signi�cant issues for the employee involved: from mistakes in bene�t 
contribution deductions to medical coverage being delayed or denied.
 
With the Ben Admin platform, these mistakes are reduced signi�cantly as the information need only be entered 
once. All the information is then transmitted directly to payroll without the need for potentially problematic 
double-entry work.
 
Ask your bene�ts adviser about Ben Admin platforms that might be bene�cial for your business. The sooner you put 
into place a system that allows HR and payroll to communicate e�ciently, the better you’ll be able to deal with the 
many complex issues that the ACA raises for HR and payroll departments nationwide.
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over thirty-one years, Johnson & Dugan’s highest priority has been to make it easy for companies of all sizes to expertly 

Contact us to learn how we can make it easier for you along the way.

www.JohnsonDugan.com |  650-238-3209


